
 
 
🌸Dear Ohara Chicago Chapter Members, 
 
I hope this email finds you all well. You are receiving this email because you successfully renewed 
your membership.  Thank you very much for renewing your membership!  
 
The board has started working hard on the 2025 program. I sincerely appreciate their selfless hard 
work for the Chicago Chapter and its members.  The mailing list is based on the revised 
membership roster.  If you see any errors, please let us know as soon as possible.  The 2025 
Chapter Membership Roster will be sent shortly. 
 
Please find the attached registration form for the Spring Retreat🍀on March 8th.  The long cold 
winter is coming to an end, and it is time for us to go out and see each other!   Before registering, 
please consult with your teacher about the style you plan to register.  Please read the registration 
form carefully.  The form and the participation fee check should be mailed to Patricia Rosenmann 
at her address on the form. 
 
In the meantime, I hope you stay well and warm. 
 
All the Best, 
 
 
Ohara School of Ikebana Chicago Chapter 
Yuko Inoue Darcy - President 
Jan Wiltsie - Vice President 
Leigh Levine - Secretary 
Patricia Rosenmann - Membership 
Min Huang - Treasurer 


